
Santa Rosa City Schools (SRCS) and the Santa Rosa Teachers Association (SRTA) met on
Monday, March 4, for another negotiation session. The focus of the discussions included
safety, transfers and reassignments, hours and days of employment, and leave of
absence provisions. A subcommittee will be meeting next week to continue negotiations
around the safety article.

We appreciate the collaborative efforts undertaken by both parties to address mutual
interests and ensure the well-being of everyone in the Santa Rosa educational
community.

The next negotiations meeting is scheduled for Thursday, March 28, where we anticipate
further constructive discussions. We remain open to dialogue and collaboration, aiming
to reach an agreement that ultimately benefits our students and families.
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